From:
 Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

 To:
 Krall, Kyle (DNREC)

Subject: Fw: Delawareans Overwhelmingly Oppose Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate

Date: Friday, March 3, 2023 4:35:05 PM

From: Kelli Krueger <klk@transplusdelaware.com>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 4:32 PM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) < John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

Subject: Delawareans Overwhelmingly Oppose Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate

Dear Honorable Govenor Carney and Mr. Garvin,

I would encourage you to listen to the people of Delaware. I do NOT support an executive branch regulation banning the sale of new gasoline or diesel-fueled automobiles. I have already voice my concern for a variety of reasons – legimate reasons. Now the research supports ending this pursuit.

If you want to push something, push hydrogen. That's where it will eventually end. The battery is not sustainable nor practical for a variety of reasons.

Would love to discuss. Please back off this measure.

Kind regards,

Kelli Krueger Trans Plus Inc 423 W 7th Street New Castle DE 19720 302-323-3051



transplusdelaware.com